Kingsfield First School PTFA 
Minutes 25/05/22
Attendees – R Butler, H Gray, H Barber, L Carr
Apologies – E Mohring

Summer Fayre
A suggested list of stalls was looked at and added to.  It was agreed that the stalls known to be the most profitable would be manned first with the hope to have as many stalls as possible. 

This Friday is non-uniform day in exchange for donations to the Summer Fayre.  H Gray to sort donated goods.  

H Barber volunteered to write a letter asking local companies for donations towards the raffle.  She will email it to school to be printed by 27/05/22.  L Carr offered to distribute the letters around Biddulph during half term week.  

An ice cream van will be ordered in exchange for a £20 donation to the PTFA, they will then keep additional profits. We will ask A Cleaver to organise as she has a contact. 

R Butler to contact schools within the MAT with the intention of borrowing Fayre games and tombola drums as we need 3.  Our tombola drum is faulty so H Gray will ask G Kinsey to repair if possible. 

We will have a Bouncy Castle.  H Gray will organise. 
R Butler will look into the possibility of having a character at the fayre. 

The Young Voices choir will sing at the start of the Fayre.  H Gray to organise.  
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On 13th June at 9am L Carr and H Barber will come in to help prepare for the Fayre.  H Gray will Tweet to ask for more parents to come along. 

Other Events

It was agreed that we will sell ice pops after school on Fridays for the rest of the academic year beginning on 24th June.  Both H Barber and L Carr offered to help for some of these sessions. 

Next Meeting 
The date of the next meeting is to be in September 2022.  Date to be confirmed. 
